
      As we embrace the vibrant colors of autumn, I want to extend my
heartfelt gratitude to each and every one of you for making our September
at Northern Lights truly special. The success of our recent fundraising
event, the Jog-a-Thon, has left us in awe. Together, we raised an
incredible $37,540.00, which will undoubtedly enhance the educational
experiences of our students in countless ways. Your enthusiasm,
dedication, and generous contributions are the backbone of our thriving
community, and we thank you for your unwavering support.
     I’m thrilled to announce our upcoming Family Movie Night, a celebration
of our National PTA School of Excellence recognition. This event promises
to be a memorable evening for our entire school community. Stay tuned for
more details and mark your calendars!
     Lastly, I’d like to bring to your attention an important matter. As we
move forward, we will be seeking individuals to fill all upcoming PTA board
member seats. If you’re passionate about shaping our school’s future and
wish to contribute your talents to our dedicated team, please don’t hesitate
to reach out.
     Please feel free to contact us anytime.

10/3 - PTA Meeting @ 3:15
10/6 - RWB Assemblies - 5th Grade
10/9 - No School
10/12 - ABC Board Meeting @ 3:15
10/16-10/20 - Red Ribbon Week
10/17 - Texas Roadhouse Fundraiser
10/18 - Picture Re-Take Day
10/19 - Free Family Movie Night/ PTA of
Excellence Celebration
10/20 - No School
10/24 - JA in a Day
10/25 -10/26 - Teacher Conferences & Book Fair
10/27 - No School 
10/30 - Academic Awards Assemblies

Texas Roadhouse Dine-In Fundraiser
4-10 pm. Dimond Location Only

Don’t forget Popcorn Fridays! 
$1.00 per bag

 
     We at Northern Lights ABC are proud of our many veterans and active U.S. military
personnel. We wish to honor and celebrate them by creating a Military Wall of Honor to
be displayed during the month of November through December. It is our goal to honor all
the family members of our school who have served and/or are currently serving our
great country in the military, those who have fought for our country and the courage they
exemplify.
     We need your help! If you have a family member who is currently serving in the U.S.
Military or is a veteran, please complete the information attached so we can include
them on our Military Wall of Honor at school. We will take the information you provide
and create an individual poster for each serviceperson being honored. The wall will be
displayed from November through December.  
     This is a great opportunity for our students to remember and honor the sacrifice
service men and women and their families have given for our safety and our freedom.
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